
-----Original Message----- 
From: David W. Okey 
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2006 10:01 AM 
To: AB95 Comments 
Cc: Leslie S. Miller 
Subject: Comments pursuant to Notice of Proposed Rulemaking 71 Fed. Reg. 38808 et seq., 
July 10, 2006 

Dear Mr. Bernstein,  
Please consider the enclosed comments on the PTO's proposed changes to IDS rules.  
<<CommentsOnIDSs.pdf>>  
David W. Okey  
815-654-5624 (Voice)  
815-654-5770 (Fax)  
Reinhart Boerner Van Deuren P.C.  
2215 Perrygreen Way  
Rockford, IL 61107  
 












